
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ISM/PRN/154/2023-24                                                                                                        November 19, 2023 

                                                                                                                                

CIRCULAR TO THE PARENTS OF CLASS II 

SPORTS DAY DRESS CODE, PROPS  AND CONTRIBUTION FOR T-SHIRT COST 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

As we gear up for our upcoming Sports Day event on Tuesday, November 28, 2023, we would like to provide 

you with important information regarding the dress code and some additional items required for the occasion. 

 

Dress Code: 

 

Students are expected to wear yellow T-shirt (issued by school), P.E uniform, blue shorts, white shoes & 

white socks for the event. To facilitate this, we request a contribution of 800 baizas per student. This amount 

will cover the cost of the T-shirt, ensuring that each child can actively participate in the event with a uniform 

appearance. 

 

Payment Details: 

 

Please send the contribution of 800 baizas in a sealed envelope to the class teacher by Sunday,           

November 26, 2023. This will allow us to make necessary arrangements for the Sports Day T-shirts well in 

advance. 

 

Props for Sports Day: 

 

In addition to the dress code, we request each student to bring two bottles adorned with Minions artwork. 

These accessories will add a lively and playful touch to the occasion, making it more pleasurable for both 

attendees and participants. To assist in the creation of these Minions-themed props, a comprehensive video 

tutorial has been posted in the Google Classrooms. This tutorial provides step-by-step instructions, ensuring 

the process is easy and enjoyable for the students. 

 

If you have not already submitted the Minions-Themed props to the class teacher, we kindly ask you to do so 

by Sunday, November 26, 2023. This will ensure that all preparations are in place for a successful and 

visually engaging Sports Day. 

 

We appreciate your cooperation in making our Sports Day a memorable and colourful event for everyone 

involved. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact the Class teacher. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Kind regards,  

                               
Rakesh Joshi 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 


